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Dear Sir, 
Having lived in  off the A360 just 7-8miles from Stonehenge
I understand the issues regarding the need for a bypass/widening of the A303. 

However Stonehenge is a unique feature. 
Please can you consider the southern route option, nearer to Salisbury. 
It will prevent further damage to a site which is re known  world wide. 
I would not like to be responsible for the degrading of a site of such historic and
geographical interest. 

Yours sincerely 
Hilary Jones

-- 
Hilary Jones BAHons., M.Ed.,NPQH., PGCE




